
  
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Once again, St Charles’ have signed up for the Young Voices concert on Monday 30th January 

2023. This is an amazing opportunity for the children to be part of a choir made up of 3000 

children and perform with a live band to an audience of over 10,000. This will be the third 

year we have taken part in the concert and every child that has attended will tell you what 

an amazing time they had. The concert is free of charge although there will be a cost for the 

coach which will depend on how many children attend (last year it was £10).  

On the day of the concert, the children have an early lunch at school and then leave at 

around 12:30pm. The children spend the afternoon rehearsing then have a packed evening 

snack ready for the concert starting at 7pm. 

Children are asked to wear white t-shirts for the concert. Official young voices t-shirts are 

available along with other items such as torches and wrist bands. These can be ordered on 

the same form as the parent ticket form which has been sent out with this letter.  

If you have any further questions, please speak to Mr Bowd or contact the office. There is 

also more information on the Young Voices website (www.youngvoices.co.uk).  

If you child is interested in taking part in the concert, please return the slip to school as soon 

as possible. 

Many Thanks 

Mr Bowd 

Assistant Head 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

My child _____________________________________ would like to be part of the Young  

Voices concert on the 30th January 2023. 

 

Signed _________________________________________ Date _______________________ 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

